
Sunday, December 18, 2022

1

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
DECEMBER MATERIAL GIRLS NEWSLETTER   


Meeting Dates - 1 p.m.

Thursday, December 29th 

 Roi’s house, 19 North Park Lane

Friday,  January 27th, 2023 

Karen’s house,  64 N. Waterview Dr.

Monday, February 28th, 2023

Michelle’s house, 15 Sand Pine Dr.

Tuesday, March 21st, 2023

To be determined.

Thursday, April 20th, 2023

Lucie’s house, 21 Deerfield Ct.

Monday, May 8th, 2023      
Michelle’s house, 15 Sand Pine Dr. 


(Final 2022-2023 meeting)

KUDOS

A whopping forty-five tie chemo pillows were stuffed, sewn and delivered to the hospital after the 
November Material Girl’s meeting. Great job ladies! That doesn’t include all the abdominal pillows and 
bears that were stuffed. At the December meeting we will finish sewing closed the abdominal pillows and 
bears.


Thank you Jackie for sewing all those tie pillows!
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PROJECTS FOR THE NEW YEAR

In preparation for a Women’s Club Boggy Creek guest speaker in 2023 we will be making a few 3-D 
stuffed bears and crocheted/knitted afghan blankets. These bears and blankets go home with campers after 
attending Camp Boggy Creek. Camp Boggy Creek located near Orlando, makes it possible for children 
with serious illnesses (ages 7-16) and their families to have a great camp experience. Camp Boggy Creek 
offers horseback riding, water activities, miniature golf, fishing, crafts, music and all kinds of camp fun in 
a safe, medically supervised environment.


Anyone interested in sewing a Boggy Bear contact Lucie or Michelle for a pattern and instructions. These 
bears are a little more challenging to make. Sewing an initial bear in flannel is suggested. 


The crocheted and knitted afghan for the children can be any pattern with 35-40 inches wide by 40-50 
inches long. Afghans should be lighter weight.


Fabric and yarn will be available for pick-up at the December 29th meeting for both projects. 

BLESSINGS TO YOU AND YOUR 
FAMILIES


Thank you to all of you who stitched a 
stitch, stuffed, cut or even if you just 
joined us for a Material Girl’s meeting 
this past year. Each and everyone of you 
make our lives richer and for this we are 
so very thankful. May you all have a 
wonderful season of joy and laughter.


With best wishes and looking forward to 
seeing you all on December 29th.


Lucie and Michelle


lucieglachance@gmail.com 
603-203-7636


michelle_kreisskeating@verizon.net 
301-758-0538


Please let Roi know if you plan on 
attending the December meeting: 
roi.parris@gmail.com
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